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A message from the  President...  

 

 
Annual Meeting 
November 11, 2021  

Pawlet Libraryð6:30 PM 

This will be our last newsletter of the year. We trust you have enjoyed them and 
encourage you to renew your membership soon so you will not miss any.  We 
would like to thank those of you who have already responded to our appeal letter. 
Youôve been generous with your contributions and your comments, expressing your 
enthusiasm for our more frequent newsletters and the work that was completed on 
the Old Cemetery. Keep 9/17/22 in mind as this is the date when weôll need volun-
teers to continue our cemeteries restoration project. 
 

Our annual meeting is scheduled for November 11 at 6:30 PM and we hope to hold 
it in person at the Library. If we decide itôs prudent to use zoom weôll post that on 
Facebook (Pawlett Historical Society) and our website pawletthistoricalsociety.org 
the week of November 2nd.  The annual meeting is when we vote for our officers. 
The slate for 2022 is: 

President   Rose Smith 
Vice President Abbie Mahurin 
Secretary   John Malcolm 
Treasurer   Judy Coolidge 
Historian     Martha Schoenemann 
Curator       Sarah Rath 
 

Weôd also like to thank Adam Vanderminden, Bob Jones, and Jordan Smith for 
keeping our schoolhouse lawns mowed and to Keith Mason for snow removal this 
past winter. We have many unsung heroes but they are four of our favorites. 

 
Finally, itôs been my privilege to be your President for the past four years. Iôve en-
joyed meeting so many of you in this capacity. Iôd also like to thank my fellow trus-
tees who dedicate their time and talent unstintingly to keep the Historical Society an 
interesting and relevant organization. Our countryôs 250th birthday is only a few 
years away. We have many exciting ideas on how to celebrate that. Weôll need your 
help and support so stay tuned!  
              Barry Meinerth 
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Cemetery Restoration Day ïa huge success! 

 On possibly the hottest and most humid day in August a 
crew of about 30 eager volunteers worked for the morning 
cleaning and resetting headstones and clearing brush in the 
Old Cemetery on Cemetery Hill Road. We were led by Tom 
Giffin from the Vt. Old Cemetery Assn. whose enthusiasm 
for the task was infectious. Much was accomplished and we 
encourage you to visit the cemetery where you will now be 
able to read the headstones and admire the beautiful carved 
stone decorations. We have scheduled our next cemetery 
cleaning on Sept. 17, 2022 when we hope the weather will 
be cooler! Thanks to all who participated!  

 

Cemetery Restoration Day ïa huge success! 

The cleaning of a headstone:  spraying with water and D2, scrubbing with a gentle brush, time and rain for the product to work.   

Resetting a headstone 

Braintree School Open House 2021 

Membership includes receiving the PHS Newslet-
ter three or four times a year and welcomed at-
tendance at all programs and special events. 

  

[ ] $10 single membership 

  

[ ] $15 family 

  

[ ] $25 contributing 

  

[ ] $50 sustaining 

  

Name/Names ______________________________ 

Mailing Address_________________________________ 

Town/City ________________________________ 

State ________  Zip_________ 

  

  

Amount enclosed: $__________Date:_________ 

  

 
ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP APPEAL 

Thank you to those who have responded to our annual appeal.  If you have not yet done so, please consider renewing 
your membership.  This appeal makes possible projects and events held throughout the coming year.   
 

Please use the form below and mail to:  Pawlett Historical Society, PO Box 113,  Pawlet, VT 05761 
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ñSchool Marmò Abbie Mahurin 


